Souty CAROLINA ELECTRIC 8 GAS COMPANY
SO8T OFFICE BOx ree
CoLumsia, SOUTH CARCLINA 29218

E.H Crews, Jn.
vice-Peesiogwnr ano Gaous Caecynive ?hy 28, 1980

Cneimtemng ant Consrauc om

Mr. James P. 0'Rz21lly, Director

U. S. Nuclear Rejulatory Commissio.
Region II, Suite 3100

101 Marietta Str.et

Atlanta, Georgia 30305

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
Reportable Significant Deficiency
Inadequate Electrical Separation
Nuclear Engineering File 3.1051

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On 4/30/80, a significant deficiency, as defined by 10CFR30.55(e),
was reported to NRC resident inspector Jack Skolds on a DC pow.r circuit
from a safety related panel to a non-safety related panel with no iso-
lation device. Details of the deficiency and corrective action are
provided in the attachpént. This is considered the final report on
the deficiency.
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